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Playing today...
Learning for tomorrow
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From the Board of Directors…!

MCDC Families,

Summer is here!!  
We are ready to create our Outdoor Classroom! One of our new board members, Amber Wright, has volunteered to spearhead an effort to create an MCDC Outdoor Classroom, to be built for all of our kids, our smallest to our tallest, to enjoy.  But she needs your help!! If you are interested in serving on this parent committee, please contact Amber at MCDCoutdoorclassroom@gmail.com to get involved.  

Check out the Parent Bulletin Board located in the front lobby for an example of ideas.  The staff are very excited about this new addition!

Thanks,

Brian

From the Director….!
Summer, summer, summer time!  Time to sit back and unwind!

Things slow down for us in the summer, which is the perfect time for us to work on our Outdoor Classroom!  We are so excited to develop this for the children.  Please get involved!

Mark your calendars for our Annual Anniversary Picnic on August 10th from 5pm-7pm here at MCDC!  We will have some fun indoor and outdoor activities for the children.  Bring a picnic dinner and enjoy!
Have a great month!!

Kelli Wright, Director
Upcoming Events:

July 2nd-6th=
Cecilia out of the office
July 4th=
Center Closed

July 7th=
CPR/First Aid for staff

July 10th=
Board Meeting

July 12th=
Staff Meeting

July 23rd-27th=
Melissa out of the office
Coming Up in August:
ABA Training for Staff- 4th
MCDC Anniversary Picnic 5pm-7pm- 10th
Melissa out- 13th-17th
International Week 20th-24th
Hello from Infant A
We have six little firecrackers in the room this hot summer month.  Welcome all our new families, as the weather gets too hot for buggy rides we will turn to water splash time for outside play.  The infants who can sit up on the blanket will enjoy watching how certain objects float, while seeing others sink to the bottom of the big dish pan.  Fun splashing will be had by all.  There is a wide age span in Infant A now which means the baby’s attention spans will vary a lot depending on their age, temperament, and mood.  Sometimes a game or activity can last as long as 20 minutes, but more often we need to modify the activity every five minutes or so.  The baby shows his or her loving the activity when he or she turns toward the teacher, smiling, or laughing.  If he or she squirms or looks away, it’s time to change the activity.  We hope all our families have a fun 4th of July and stay cool.
The Beautiful Babies (Infant B)

Greetings from Infant B the beautiful babies.  The days are flying by and our little ones have blossomed right before our eyes.  With this being said, this is a great time for early literacy.  This is the key to school success.  You have made a concerted effort to read to your child regularly, so you might as well choose books that help support their brain development.  According to new research from the University of Florida’s Brain Cognition Lab, when a parent reads their baby a book which features characters with names, such as Jamar or Fiona, that child is more attentive, retains more information, and can distinguish between characters.  There are lots of books that are age appropriate that you can share with your precious baby.  Keep babies’ brain developing with good literacy.  Have a great month!
The Jammin Babies (Creeper A)
Greetings from your creeper jamming friends here to inform and talk to you again.
The month of July is upon us this day, be prepared to have bedazzling things coming your way.

This month will be full of color and sound, shouts about freedom will be heard all around.

We will have a parade to celebrate our Independence true.  So remember to dress your little ones in red, white, and blue.

We will be helping our friends learn about their new space.  Comforting them when they are afraid of a new face.

Learning our emotions and what emotions do, sharing and singing “Happy Birthday to you.”

Welcome to our new little ones, prepare for a dance.  We will be giving you hugs every time we get a chance.

To our older ones who have moved to another room.  We love you!  Don’t forget you can visit, hope to see you sometimes soon.

We are done, our talk is over, now we have to go.  See you next month, we will tell you what we know.

The Little Owls (Creeper B)
Hip Hip Hooray, it’s almost Independence Day!  Our sweet little owls had such a fun time in June! Even though we had to say goodbye to some very sweet little owls as they flew the nest to join the Toddlers, we are so excited to welcome our new baby owls from Infants! We also had a great time celebrating our amazing dads this month and we want you to know how great you all are. 

For the month of July we’ll be learning about Independence Day, sports, shapes, and jamming to some great music! So, if any of our awesome parents have a musical talent and want to share with us, we’d love to have you come in one morning to play us a tune.  

Just a reminder, MCDC will be closed July 4, 2018 for Independence Day.  Have a great time watching the fireworks and stay safe!

The Busy Bees (Toddler A)

Hello Toddler A families!  We can’t believe we are buzzing on into July already.  This month we will be talking about camping and the outdoors.  We have many fun activities planned outside.  We are looking forward to a fun month.  Water play is every Wednesday just after breakfast.  Please remember to have your children fully dressed with sunscreen on before dropping them off.  Our last water play date is August 1st.  We will have a pizza party to end water play on Friday, August 3rd.  We are asking for party donations of $3 per child.  Thank you and have a great month!
Moving Monsters (Toddler B)
Wow we can’t believe July is already here the summer is flying by. Our sweet toddlers love to be outside so please be sure to apply sunscreen before arriving in the mornings if for some reason you forget to apply let us know and we will gladly apply it! We will also reapply throughout the day. Also please bring in a water cup and a gallon of water for your child. Please check your child’s cubby for the proper change of clothes. Lastly be sure to check the black filing folders for their daily sheets every day! 
The Safari Explorers (EA)
Thank you to all the dad’s that were able to join us at our Hotdogs for Dad’s party. You do so much for your families we wanted to Say Thank You! 

Our Fourth of July parade was so much fun! Thank you to everyone who came out and joined us. 

Our class is enjoying the warmer weather, please don’t forget to put sunscreen on in the mornings. Melissa and I will reapply after nap. 

We are looking forward to water play this summer. Please bring your child in dresses in swim clothes/ swim shoes and with sunscreen. You will need to have a bag with your child’s towel and extra clothes/ shoes in it. Don’t forget to label your towels. Upcoming events:
· July 4th- Center will be closed
Class announcements: 

· We are coming up on the season when we will be applying sunscreen. To make things easier you can always get a Doctor's note to give permission that will be good for a year. 
· Please look at your child's clothes box for weather appreciate clothes and that they fit. 
Underwater Explorers (EB)

Happy Summer!  We had an exciting month of June.  Thank you for your participation in making memorable moments for your child.  Here are a few things to remember to ensure things run smoothly for your little one.
· Make sure your child has a water cup in their cubby

· If you do not want your child’s gallon jug to be discarded, please mark them likewise

· Please apply sunscreen on before drop off and we will reapply after nap

· Remember to sign your child in and out each day

· Check boxes to make sure they have weather appropriate clothing 

· Center will be closed on Wednesday, July 4th
If you have any suggestions, questions, or concerns please let us know.

The Perky Preschoolers (Pre-C)

Summer is here and days are hot now.  We have altered the daily schedule somewhat to accommodate our needs.  In order to get some outside playtime and fresh air we will be going out earlier.  We will try to get outside right after breakfast, around 8:30 and then have morning circle when we come inside.  This month we are having water play on every Thursday. It would be very helpful if your child comes to school with sunscreen already applied.  We will try to utilize the multi-purpose room more often and will do more inside activities to keep the children occupied throughout the day.

We would like welcome all of our new friends to Pre-C.  They have all adjusted really well with the new classroom and environment.  Our themes for this month are: Patriotic “Mm”, Ocean “Nn”, Transportation “Oo”, Marcus Pfister “Pp”, and Summer Night “Qq”.  Our focus this month be small group activities and just having fun.  We are still working on assessments and will have conferences accordingly.

The center will be closed on Wednesday, July 4th for Independence Day.  Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns about your child.  Thank you very much for your continuing support.

The Superhero’s (Pre-B)

July is here!  We are ready to start a new and exciting month in Pre-B.  We want to welcome all our new friends that have moved up from Pre-C.  Our themes for this month include: We Love America, Sharks, Crustaceans, Sea Turtles, and Hawaiian Luau.  We have some great plans for this month.  During the last week of July, we will have a Hawaiian Luau, to end the summer and bring in the new month of August.  On August 3rd at 2:45 plan to join us for a fun-filled Hawaiian Luau!  We will continue to have water play day every Thursday morning in July.  The last water play day as soon as breakfast is over at 8:30 to avoid the heat.  This summer is going to be a blast in Pre-B.
Important Dates:

· July 4th-Center Closed

· July 5th, 12th, 19th, and 26th-Water Play

· August 3rd-Hawaiin Luau

Friendly Reminder: 

· Check cubbies daily

· Take home lesson plans

· Make sure your child has summer clothing in extra clothing box
· Please try to apply sunscreen to your child in the morning, we will reapply in the afternoon

· Check lesson plans to ensure your child does not miss out on activities and learning experiences

The Hopping Frogs (Pre-A)
Dear Parents, 

It is July and we will celebrate one of the most important patriotic holidays for all US citizens-Independence Day (The 4th of July).

We celebrated with our parade on Thursday, June 28th. We say “thank you” again, to those parents who were able to attend. The 4th of July parade is one event we all enjoy (both adults and children).

The themes for this month are the 4th of July, Ocean Life, Shoes & Feet and Ice Cream.

Even though we have started our Summer Curriculum, the children are still having center time and we have instructional carpet time.

Many of you have already taken vacations and many are going on vacations, so if your child wants to share pictures of their vacations, we are happy for them to bring them in. 

We are also happy when parents can come and read to the class, eat lunch with their child, doa special project or craft and do a cooking activity with us. Please let us know if you are interested in doing any of those things.

Last month we celebrated our Dads, talked about the Planets and Space, Summer and Balls. We even participated in NASA in the Park. Thank you for all that you did to make June a fun month for us.

We have one friend celebrating their 5 year old birthday this month.

The children have enjoyed our Water Play days. There are only 3 more left this month.  We will be closed on July 4th.
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